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Supply Drive 
Help us stock Westlane classrooms, so students have what they 
need  as they head into the last quarter of school. The PTO is 
sponsoring a Supply Drive  Monday, March  18 through Friday, 
March 22. 
Supplies such as packages of pens, pencils, highlighters,  glue sticks 
and looseleaf paper are greatly appreciated as are classroom staples 
like boxes of tissues, hand sanitizer and sanitizing wipes. 
Students who bring supplies will receive a voucher  for a free slushee 
on Thursday, March 21st or Thursday, April 4th during their 
assigned lunch periods. 
 Advisory teachers will have  bags for the supplies, and students must
fill out the attached form and submit the bag to Mrs. Richmond in the
bookstore. School supplies must be new and in original packaging  to 
receive a slushee voucher. 
If parents would like to contribute supplies or a monetary donation 
during morning drop-off during the drive, PTO members will be 
collecting  curbside for your convenience. 
Additionally, students can purchase Sweets for Supplies during  their 
lunch periods Wednesday, March 20. Proceeds will go toward 
purchasing classroom supplies. Thank you for supporting our school! 

Upcoming  Events
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Literacy + Math Night 

School Supply Drive 

Spring Break 

All-School PTO Meeting 

ILearn Testing Window Opens 

http://wl.msdwt.k12.in.us

Please send story and photo submissions to the newsletter editor, Alicia 
Halbert, at aliciagarceau@gmail.com.

N E W S L E T T E R  S U B M I S S I O N S

More Ways to Connect
For a complete list of upcoming events, 
click the Westlane logo to visit the PTO 
page on the school website. Catch 'Last 
Week at Westlane' updates on YouTube, 
and follow Westlane on Facebook and 
Twitter, too. Questions or comments? 
Email ptowestlane@gmail.com. 

Become a member of the PTO for the 2019-2020 school year.  
Whether you're interested in joining the executive board, 
chairing a specific event committee or want to help out on an as 
needed basis, all are welcome and participation is flexible.  Every
bit makes a difference, and as the saying goes, "Many hands 
make light work."  
In addition to  supporting the school,  the PTO is a great way to 
connect with other Westlane families -- whether you're new to 
the school or have been here a year or two. Join us! Email 
ptowestlane@gmail.com  or visit our website  westlanepto.com. 
 

What's the  test replacing ISTEP this year? Wondering how you 
can prepare your student(s)? The PTO is hosting an all-school 
meeting at Westlane April 9 at 7 p.m., and we invite you to join us 
for a presentation about the new ILEARN test. The test will take 
place  during the last week in April and first week in May.

Mark Your Calendars

Join the PTO
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